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Important Dates 

Friday 1st November  - BFG Halloween Disco - KS1 6-7pm KS2 7.15-8PM CANCELLED 
Monday 4th November - BFG Meeting – 6.30pm  

Tuesday 5th November - Lunchtime Co – Bonfire Night Promotional Lunch  
Wednesday 6th November -Sleep Information Session in School Hall 2.15PM 

Welcome Back 

A big welcome back to all the children and parents. The children have made and excellent start back to the half term.  It has 

already been a busy week, where I have seen pumpkin carving and been informed by staff of many exciting learning         

opportunities planned—watch this space! 

Miss Monck - Some of you may have noticed that Miss Monck has not been present this week. She is having some well 

earned rest prior to her new arrival! I hope you will join me in wishing her all the very best at this very exciting time. I will 

keep you updated on any news as soon as we have it. 
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This Week… 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class are currently studying WW1.  Mrs Summers has been        
absolutely thrilled with the standard of homework produced by the         
children.  An impressive display has been created in the hall to showcase 
their work which we are sure that you will enjoy 
sharing when you are next in school.  Attitudes 
towards this topic have really demonstrated the 
children's maturity and empathy.   

Very well done, Year 6! 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Tempest Photography 
School photographs were taken on Monday and proofs sent home with the children. Should you wish to place an order 
with delivery to school please return the form in the envelope provided by  Wednesday 13th November. We will be        
unable to process orders through the school after this date but online ordering will still be an option. Please note        
envelopes are not opened by the school but sent directly to Tempest Photography. 

Coming Up... 

Sleep Information Session for Parents/Carers 
Nicola Bridge, Family Worker is delivering a Sleep Information Session for parents/carers on 
Wednesday 6th November at 2.15PM 

BFG CALENDAR COMPETITION.  
The BFG is running a competition this year for children to enter a painting/drawing to be printed into a calendar for 2020. The        
calendar will be sold at the Xmas Fayre on 6th December.  I am sure you will all agree these would make excellent Xmas         
presents.  The rules are as follows:  

All pictures must be on paper no bigger then A3.  A4 would be perfect; NO GLITTER OR 3D OBJECTS! On the back of the 
picture, please put your child’s first name only and their class.  If there is more then one child in the class with the same name, 
then please put the fist initial of the child's surname only.   The winning picture from each month will be central with all the oth-
er pictures around the outside, so all artwork will be included.  

Each class is allocated a month .  Older years will have two and can enter two pictures.  

January Rainbow class 

February Red class  

March Blue class  

April Blue class  

May Purple class  

June Purple class  

July Green class  

August Green class  

September Orange class  

October Orange class  

November Yellow class  

December Yellow class 

All drawings/paintings must be in school by Monday 18th November for judging. Prizes will 

be awarded to all winning pictures and to the overall winner, who will receive a free calendar. 

BBC Children in Need—Friday 15th November 

This year we are going spotty for Children in Need Day on 15th 
November.  Children will be able to wear non uniform with a 
spotty theme to raise funds for this worthy cause.  

Suggested donation of 50p 

BFG—Christmas Cards 
If your child completed the ‘design a Christmas Card’, they will be bringing home a sample of the Christmas card they designed,  
together with an order form today.  You will be able to order a selection of gifts and cards with your child’s design printed on the 
item.  All orders will be delivered to school and you will be notified when they are ready for collection. If you would like to place an 
order, please complete the order form and attach the correct money (preferably in a named envelope) and return to school no later 
than 14th November.  If paying by cheque, please make cheques payable to BFG.   

BFG meeting - our next meeting will be taking place on Monday 4th November at 6.30pm in the school hall. Everyone welcome.  



Above and Beyond… 

This week’s Above and Beyond’ goes to Katie in Yellow Class, for always being polite and 
kind to others and showing a caring attitude towards the school environment.                                 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 18th October are as 
follows: 
Gold is awarded to Blue Class with 97.2%.  Silver to Purple Class with 
97% and Bronze goes to Red Class with 95.6 %. 
The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 18th October 
is Lucas in Purple Class. 

Awards…. 

Headlice 

There has been a reported incident of head lice. Can we 
please remind you to check your child’s hair regularly for head 
lice and treat, if necessary.  We ask that all long hair is suitably 
tied back. 

For your information…. 

In 3rd place this week 

are Robots, in 2
nd

 

place Windmills and in 

1
st
 place Combines.    

 

PE Kits 

Now that the weather has changed can you 
please ensure your child has warm clothing for 
PE, both indoor and outdoor kits are needed 
because sometimes they are indoors and some-

NHS Flu Immunisation Programme 
The portal to consent or decline the Flu Immunsation for your child closes on 11th November.   
                       https://tinyurl.com/yxsgh5v4  
Vacinations take place in school on 18th November. 

Parent Questionnaires. 

Following Parents Evening, I would like to thank all those parents who completed the questionnaires. We are    
always grateful for your feed back. The results are very pleasing and your kind comments very much appreciated. 
School clubs are an area for improvement and we will be considering how we can improve this. The results of the 
survey are attached to this newsletter. 

Remembrance Day 

There will be poppies available on the playground, before school, next week should you 
wish to buy one and raise money for the British Legion. The suggested donation is 50p. 



 
 

Autumn Questionnaire 2019 

Total number of questionnaires received: 29 

Number on pupils on Roll: 196   No. of families on roll: 136 
 Outcome Strongly 

Agree 
Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 
Don’t 
Know 

No. 
agreed 
or did 

not 
answer 

% 
agreed 
or did 

not 
answer 

My child is happy at this school 25 3 1   28/29  96.5% 

My child feels safe at this school 23 6    29/29 100% 

This school makes sure its pupils are well behaved 16 12 1   28/29 96.5% 

My child has been bullied           Yes              No 
 
If Yes: 
The school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively. 

 

 

 

2 

 

 

 

3 

   

 

 

1 

 

 

 

5/6 

 

 

 

83% 

The school makes me aware of what my child will learn 

during the year. 

 

25 

 

4 

    

29/29 

 

100% 

I have raised a concern with the school. 

Yes                  No 
 

If Yes: 

When I have raised concerns with the school they have 

been dealt with properly. 

 

 

 

 

 

6 

 

 

 

 

 

3 

   
 
 
 
 

1 left 
blank 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10/10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

100% 

Does your child have Special Educational Needs and/or 

Disabilities (SEND)?   Yes              No 

 

If Yes: 

The school gives them the support they need to succeed. 

 

 

 

 

3 

     

 

 

 

3/3 

 

 

 

 

100% 

The school has high expectations for my child. 18 9   1 28/29  96.5% 

My child does well at this school. 24 5    29/29 100% 

The school lets me know how my child is doing. 23 6    29/29 100% 

There is a good range of subjects available to my child at 

this school. 

 

21 

 

8 

    

29/29 

 

100% 

My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school. 19 7 2  1 left 
blank  

27/29 93% 

The school supports my child’s wider personal 

development. 

21 8    29/29 100% 

Would you recommend this school to another parent? Yes 

28 

(across both 

boxes) 

1 

No 

0 

28/29 96.5% 

 

6 23 

19 10 

26 3 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 
Friday 1st November    BFG Halloween Disco  
          KS1 6-7pm (KS2 7.15-8.15PM CANCELLED) 
Monday 4th November   BFG Meeting – 6.30pm  
Tuesday 5th November   Lunchtime Co – Bonfire Night Promotional Lunch  
Wednesday 6th November Sleep Information Session in School Hall 2.15PM 
Thursday 7th November   Orange  Class Swimming - Wk 2 of 6 
Tuesday 12th November   Orange Class Trip  
Thursday 14th November  Orange Class Swimming - Wk 3 of 6 
Friday 15th November   Children in Need Day 
Monday 18th November   NHS Flu Immunisation Programme - All Year Groups 
Thursday 21st November   Orange Class Swimming - Wk 4 of 6 
Thursday 28th November  Orange Class Swimming - Wk 5 of 6 
Wednesday 4th December  Green Class Trip   
Thursday 5th December   Orange Class Swimming  - Wk 6 of 6 
Friday 6th December    Last order date for uniform – delivery by 16th December 
Friday 6th December    BFG Christmas Fayre—School Hall 3.20pm 
Monday 9th  December    Nativity Community Performance 2.00pm  
Tuesday 10th December   Nativity Parents Performance 9.30am   
Wednesday 11th December  Nativity Parents Performance 2.00pm  
Thursday 12th December  Green Class Swimming – Wk 1 of 6 
Friday 13th December   Whole School Carol Singing at St Clements Church 
Tuesday 17th December  Whole School Pantomime 
Wednesday 18th December  Lunchtime Co – Christmas Promotional Lunch 
Wednesday 18th December  Last Day of Term 
Thursday 9th January    Green Class Swimming – Wk 2 of 6 
Thursday 16th January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 3 of 6 
Thursday 23rd January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 4 of 6 
Thursday 30th January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 5 of 6 
Thursday 6th February    Green Class Swimming – Wk 6 of 6 
Friday 13th March     Last order date for uniform – delivery by 27th March 
May         KS1 quizzes (SATs) - exact dates to be confirmed 
Monday 11th May - 
Thursday 14th May    KS2 SATs 
Monday 8th June— 
Friday 12th June     Year 1 Phonic Tests 
Monday 8th June - 
Friday 26th June     Year 4 Time Table Checks - exact dates to be confirmed 
Monday 15th - 
Wednesday -17th June   Y5 & Y6 PGL Residential Trip 
Wednesday 17th June   NHS Vision Screening – Rainbow Class  
Monday 22nd June    CCC Reception & Y6 Height and Weight  Checks 
Friday 26th June     Last order date for uniform – delivery by 13th July 
Tuesday 7th July     DMA Year 6 Transition Days 
Wednesday 8th July    DMA Year 6 Transition Days 
Monday 24th August    Last order date for uniform – delivery by 4th September 






